State Senator

SHELLEY B. MAYER

invites you to her

nnual
HFOLIDAY
OPEN HOUSF

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13TH
5:00-7:00 PM

Join us as we celebrate the holidays and

collect donations for Feeding Westchester.

Donations of diapers, toiletries, and non-perishable
food items are encouraged.

Light refreshments will be served.

RSVP is requested but not required:
phone: 914-934-5250 @ email: smayer@nysenate.gov
bit.ly/AnnualHolidayOpenHouse

Port Chester Senior Center
222 Grace Church Street, Port Chester, NY 10573
(Behind the Municipal Building)

Roleotoletotoletololeteto e tetoRete N



